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REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
To: Honorable Chairman and Members of the Public Safety Advisory Commission 
 
From: Mark Mahan, Deputy City Clerk 

 
Date: December 19, 2018 
 
Subject:  Proposed Red Curbs or Signs within Alberhill 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends determining the painting of red or yellow curbs, and the placement of no 
parking signs in front of mailboxes within Alberhill. 
 
Discussion      
 
Members of the public are requesting all curbs in front of mailboxes within the Alberhill 
community to be painted either yellow or red for loading and unloading. An alternative request is 
to place no parking signs in front of the mailboxes. Vehicles parking in front of mailboxes has 
caused difficulties with mail delivery from the U.S. Postal Service. Example streets include, Ash 
St., Tamarin Ridge, and Alderwood Place.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
Fiscal impact includes staff time and resources to either paint curbs or install no parking signs.  
  
 


